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M E M O R A N D U M  
TO:  Adnan Javed P.E., Director of Public Works 
 
FROM: Kelli Hammer Levy, Environmental Management Division Director, Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: United States Environmental Protection Agency Section 105 Air Pollution Control 

Grant 
 

DATE:  June 11, 2019 
 
 
The Environmental Management Division of Public Works is recommending the approval of the 
grant application to the United States Environmental Protection Agency. This grant application 
will provide additional funding to support the existing air pollution control program. 
 
Public Works is seeking two-year grant funding in the amount of $500,000.00 ($250,000 per 
year). A match is required and estimated at $1,951,370.00 over the two-year project period 
($965,570.00 for FY20 and $ 985,800.00 for FY21). The grant is on a reimbursement basis. The 
source of the estimated total project costs of $ 2,451,370.00 is the Environmental Management 
Division’s Air Quality operating budgets for FY 20 and FY21. 
 
Authority for the Director of Public Works to sign this grant application is granted under the 
County Administrator’s delegation of authority dated March 28, 2016. 

 
 
Approved: 
 
 
 
 
 
Adnan Javed, P.E., Director of Public Works 
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